
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 10/1/2010 10:17:43 AM

'Simon, Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Bawa, Niki' (niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Monthly RPS Contract Meeting | follow-up items

Sean/Niki:

Here are a couple follow up items from Tuesday's meeting:

1) Ivanpah #1 GCSD - we confirmed that the guaranteed construction start date is still valid. However, 
the counterparty anticipates to start construction prior to 7/1/2011 but still do not have a firm date at this 
time. Once we have a better idea, we will update the report accordingly.

2) Pacific Renewables 12/2010 Construction Start - this date has been delayed by a few months, 
and the new estimated Construction Start date is Q1 2011. This will be updated for the next report.

3) Future Meetings - Our Contract Management team has asked us to schedule future update 
meetings, beginning with October, in the middle of the month rather than the end of the month. This will 
help our team for two reasons: 1) it will allow us to avoid duplicating work when doing similar updates 
for other reports; and 2) will make the information we provide more current. Assuming this works for 
you, I would like to schedule our October meeting on either Oct 13/14/15 or Oct 18/19, depending on 
availability.

I hope our meetings continue to be useful for you guys. Thanks, and have a nice weekend.

Redacted
Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.
Redacted
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